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MINUTES 
PROPOSED AD VALOREM TAX INCREASE PUBLIC HEARING - #1 

 September 17, 2020 
 10:00 AM 
 
 
 
PRESENT: City Administrator, Joyce Hardy 
 
 
PURPOSE: The purpose of this public hearing was to receive citizen input and to comply with 
State law governing citizen input into a proposed ad valorem tax increase.  There were no citizens 
present desiring to comment.  
 
Hearing was opened at 10:00 am and closed at 10:15 am when no one showed up. 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Larry J. Smith - Mayor 
 
 

________________________________   
     Joyce H. Hardy – City Administrator  


